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 PA-BCA-001811 
 

Product Advisory 
 

Issue Date: February 17, 2020 
Reason: 
This is an advisory on original PCN-BCA-001351; Issue date: February 26, 2019. 
 
The effective date of change for the transition from Eutectic to Pb-free bumps will be a rolling change. In relation 
to RoHS EU directive 2011/65/EU in 2011 and its amendment Directive (EU) 2015/863 of 31 March 2015, some 
material shipped after March 1st 2020 will continue to have Eutectic bump interconnect metallurgy.  
 
Below is the label information to make the necessary distinctions: 
 

 
 
Parts Affected: 
BCM60333KFSBG 
BCM60335KFSBG 
BCM60500KFSBG 

How to read the label?  

• RoHS Exempt, Non-RoHS Compliant – these are 
exempt under exemption 15 for shipments per current 
EU RoHS directive prior to March 1st 2020 
 

• RoHS Compliant – this will be the nomenclature on 
Lead Free parts that are complaint to the current EU 
RoHS directive 


